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Robert T. Schreiber MD, FCCP joined Nassau Chest Physicians, P.C. 
in July 1986.  He completed his undergraduate education at Emory 
University, earning a B.S. degree in Biology in 1976.  He pursued 
his medical education at State University of New York-Downstate 
Medical Center, College of Medicine and received his Doctor of 
Medicine degree in 1980. 
 
In 1983 Dr. Schreiber completed a three-year residency in Internal 
Medicine at Baltimore City Hospital, an Affiliate of Johns Hopkins 
University.  Following his residency training, he pursued a 
three-year fellowship in Pulmonary Medicine at the University of 
North Carolina-Chapel Hill-North Carolina Memorial Hospital 
which he completed in 1986. 
 
He is Board Certified in Internal Medicine and Pulmonary Diseases 
by the American Board of Internal Medicine.  He also achieved 
Board Certification in Critical Care Medicine in 1989 and 
recertified in 2000 and 2010. 
 
Dr. Schreiber is on the professional staffs of St. Francis Hospital in 
Roslyn NY, North Shore University Hospital (Manhasset and 
Plainview, NY), and St. Joseph Hospital in Bethpage NY.  He is also 
Clinical Assistant Professor of Medicine at Hofstra University 

Medical School. 
 
Dr. Schreiber holds the following positions: 
 

- Medical Director of the Surgical ICU at St. Francis Hospital 
- Member, Executive Board, Nassau County Medical Society 
- Member, Nassau County Medical Reserve Corps 
- Fellow of the American College of Chest Physicians.  
- Member of the American Thoracic Society and the Society of Critical Care Medicine. 

 
Dr. Schreiber is particularly interested in the management of asthma and COPD-chronic obstructive 
pulmonary disease. 
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